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Welcome back to the new school year! We hope everyone had a fabulous Summer break. We would
like to extend a warm welcome to our new P1 pupils and their families. We hope you enjoy your time
with us at Wallacewell Primary. We have also had a number of new pupils join us across different year
groups since starting back in August. Thank you to everyone for choosing Wallacewell Primary for
your children’s education. We are also delighted to have been joined by lots of new teachers this
session. All staff are working hard to get it right for our young people and we appreciate your

patience as they all find their feet.

As we enter the 'ber’ months, the weather is changing, the nights are beginning to draw in, and soon
Strictly will be back on the telly... Autumn is most certainly in the air! Our pupils are outdoors as
much as possible, so we recommend coming prepared for all seasons. Glasgow’s weather can be
highly changeable, so this does mean children will be outside in the rain occasionally. Please ensure
your children bring a suitable jacket to school to keep them both warm and dry.

Below you will find a link that will take you to our Standard and Quality Report. This contains lots of
information about our achievements in 2024-25 and our missions for the session ahead. This

document will also be sent to families via email.
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/ge/wallacewellprimary/standard-and-quality-report-sqr/

To accompany this newsletter you will also find attached our annual school calendar which highlights
a variety of events that we have planned over the course of this session.

| hope you find the information contained in this newsletter useful. If you have any concerns or

questions, or if there is anything | can help with, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours

Ness L Davdlson

Head Teacher



